
This week at Lamb of God  +  November 29, 2020 
Attendance  44 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
MITTEN TREE 
The Mitten Tree is up.  This tree is for the      
collection of mittens, gloves, hats, and yarn. 
(the yarn is used by people who knit hats and       
mittens.)  All these items will go to the Old 
News Boys of Flint to be given with the      
Christmas boxes that they give to children in 
need this year. 

Sunday 10:00 am 
 

Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming  
 

Monday 1:00 pm 
 

Woman’s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 

Tuesday 10:00 am 
 

Quilters 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study on Matthew 
In person or Zoom 
Advent Service 

Thursday 
 

6:00 pm Board of Education Meeting 

Friday 5:00 pm Decorate the Church 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the   
glory of God, From Fred & Ruth Wass in celebration of 
Ruth’s Baptism Birthday date and for All God’s Blessings. 
 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES    
Join us either in person or through ZOOM. Please email the 
Church Office to ensure you receive the Zoom invitation. 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Haggai, Zechariah,      
Malachi 

 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   
Matthew 

 Wednesday at 7:00 pm New—Joseph: Carpenter of Steel—Will    
resume on January 6th, 2021. 

 Thursday at 10:00 am—Men's Morning Bible Study 
 
 
 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
Today, Sunday, November 29th following the Worship  service. 
 
SCRIP ORDERS 
Sunday, December 6th, we will be taking Scrip Orders.  They will be 
able to be picked up on Sunday, December 13th.   So be thinking about 
your Christmas list and order Scrip Cards from the LWML.  See Ruth 
Wass. 
 
DECORATE THE CHURCH 
Friday, December 4th at 5:00 pm.  Pizza to follow decorating. Everyone 
is welcome to help decorate the Church. 
 
FRANKLIN AVENUE MISSION 
Our next time to prepare food for the Franklin Avenue Mission will be 
Tuesday, December 8th and Thursday, December 10th.  Mark your      
calendar. 
 
 



FLOWER CHART 
The Flower Chart for 2021 is up in the  Fellowship Hall.  If you 
would like to sponsor a Sunday morning’s Altar Flowers, please 
sign your name next to the week that you would like to have.   
Altar Flowers are $30.00 for the two vases. 
 
 

PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER OF FLINT 
If you would like to help the PRC, make checks to Pregnancy 
Resource Center of Flint and put it in the offering, and we will 
forward it to them.  Thank you. 
 
OFFERING ENVELOPES 
Your offering envelopes for 2021 are on a table in the fellowship 
hall.  Please do not use until January, 2021.  Thank you. 
 
TOYS FOR TOTS 
We will be collecting toys to benefit the Toys For Tots program 
which is coordinated by the Marines. Boxes have been placed at 
the main entrance and in the Fellowship Hall  and your help is 
needed to make Christmas a little merrier by children finding 
gifts under what other wise might have been an empty tree or at 
least one with few presents.  This is but one way to demonstrate 
Christian caring thru collecting toys and  partnering with the 
Toys for Tots  program that identifies specific children and dis-
tributes them to those in need.  Let’s fill the boxes!!!  The last 
day for Toys for Tots will be Thursday, December 17th. 



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT MERCY HOUSE.         
Volunteer your time in a variety of ways.  Play with the 
kids, help kids with homework.  Be a mentor to the 
moms.  If you are interested in volunteering contact    
Rachel at rachels@franklinavemission.org 



PHONE A FRIEND. 

Our Homebound members and those who are in Care  
Facilities love to have a call from their friends at Lamb 
of God.  Please consider  calling those you know.   

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the     
ministry that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed 
concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give 
on-line at our website, or drop your offering envelope off in 
the  lobby in the  offering box across from the Church Office 
Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 

THRIVENT MEMBERS 
If you are a Thrivent Financial member, you are able to apply for 
Thrivent Cards twice a year, to use for Outreach-such as helping 
with the Franklin Avenue Mission Food Pantry. 
Each member is able to apply for two cards a year—which will 
end in December and you can re apply in January of 2021.  If 
you have not applied to use your Thrivent Cards—now is the 
time. 
For more information see Susan Pretznow or Bonnie Petee.   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS 
 Profit for Yard crew: 
$700.00 in Speedway Cards  
$200.00 in Home Depot Cards 
$36.00 profit for LWML Scrip  
 
For Franklin Ave. Mission 
Christmas Gifts: 
$250.00 Collected in Amazon Cards 
LWML added another $200.00 
10>13 profit for LWML Scrip 

Last Scrip order 

before Christmas 

will be on Sunday, 

December 6th. 

Orders will be back 

on Sunday,  

December 13th. 



 

Christmas Eve  
Schedule:   

  
Thursday  

December 24th 
  

Worship Services   
3:00 pm         

Candlelight Ser-
vice 10:00 pm 

  
 



Franklin Ave Mission (FAM) 
Needs for November & December: 

 CLOTHES BANK:  FAM is in need only Men’s gently used or new 
shoes.   Drop off the shoes at Lamb of God.  No other items at this 
time.     

 FOOD BANK:  Ornaments at $5= 30 
meals or $10 = 60 Meals   Donations are 
needed to purchase items for the Food    
pantry.  We  often get meat, cheese & 
canned items from their pantry.  They  also 
give out food, if someone in the community 
is in need.   Drop off your donations at the 
donation box display.  Make checks to Food 
bank of Eastern Michigan. Envelopes available. 

 CHRISTMAS GIFTS :   

 Amazon Wish List at https://a.co/9eph420.   

 Use smile. Amazon.com and set it to donate to Franklin Avenue  
Mission. 

 Gift wrap option for many gifts.   

 Or donate to Lamb of God and we will shop for you.   

 Gifts must be to Lamb of God or sent to the Mission by Sunday,   
December 6th    Also asking for wrapping paper and tape to wrap all 
the Christmas gifts for the FAM. 

 Sorting & organizing on Wednesday, December 9th.   

 See Susan Pretznow for more information. 

 



 
 

 


